## HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach June 6, 2021

Announcements

**Graduate Processional** 

Prayer

**Graduate Recognition:** 

Isaac Anderson Associates Degree in Broadcast Technologies Nash Community College

Destini Dockum Franklinton High School She will attend Meredith College where she will major in Business

Call to Worship "My Faith Has Found a Resting Place" #412 "Mighty to Save"

**Missionary Focus** 

Mike Bullock

Special Music - Maria Sealey

"There is a Fountain"

Message

**Earl Roach** 

**Hymn of Invitation** 

"You Are My King"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be out front should you desire prayer & counsel.

\*\* In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please take one of our "Welcome Packets" home with you. It contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.

- Deacon's meeting this Monday night at 7:30 p.m.
- Men's Brotherhood Breakfast is next Sunday at 8:00 a.m.
- Noah's Park is next Sunday at 11:00 a.m.
- Financial statement for May is available on the table by the office.

## **AWANA End of Year Celebration**

Please sign up by TODAY to volunteer to make a churn of homemade ice cream for end of year AWANA celebration on June 9th at 6:30 p.m. Sign-up sheet on the bulletin board near the nursery.

Rueben & Sherria would like to invite the church family to attend their wedding on June 11<sup>th</sup> at 1:00 p.m. in the sanctuary.

Pastor Earl will be away next Sunday to attend the annual meeting of the SBC. In the event of an emergency, please contact the church office at: 919.269.7003 or Deacon Chairman Jimmy Vaughan at: 919.815.2972. Dr. Don Cashwell will be filling the pulpit.

We are going to offer a "Getting to know Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church," class on Sunday, June 27 after the morning worship service. This class will be beneficial for those who have recently joined the church, and informational for all who would like to attend, regardless of whether you are a member or not. Lunch will be served, and childcare will be provided. A sign-up sheet can be found on all the entrance tables. Questions? See the Pastor or Gina Bryant.

Sign-up sheet for Summer Fun on Wednesday nights is on the bulletin board outside the nursery. We need at least 2 adults for each session. Thank you in advance. Please see Gina if you have any questions.



Please mark your calendars for VBS on August 2-6 from 6:00 p.m. -8:00 p.m. Please watch for further information. See Gina if you have any questions. Thanks!

Parents: There is a small blue box in the foyer that contains a bag with books, crayons, paper, and other items for your kids during worship service. The bags are labeled with each child's name. Please return the bags each week so they can be used over several Sundays. If you are a visitor, there are bags marked "Visitor" that you are welcome to use and keep. Please see Gina if you have questions.

If you would like to add your family to our Hopkins Chapel directory, please see Gina after church, at the front of the sanctuary, any Sunday in June, to fill out an information sheet and get your picture taken. SMILE!

Church family, you are invited to a High School Graduation party being thrown for Destini Dockum on June 19<sup>th</sup> from 2:00-4:30 p.m. at Harris Chapel Baptist Church in the fellowship hall. This celebration is a joint party, which includes one of Destini's class members. Finger foods will be served.

We've got lots of good reading material in the literature rack in the hallway behind the sanctuary. You'll find monthly copies of **Home Life, Mature Living, Parent Life, Parenting Teens,** and the devotionals, **Journey** (for ladies), and **Stand Firm** (for the men). All are free! Please help yourself.

The June Newsletter is available on the table by the office or on the sanctuary foyer table.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

June 2021 Ushers: Mike Nes

Mike Nessell, J.W. Reel, Ellis Rhodes and Andy Woodlief

Nursery Schedule Today: June 13, 2021:

Susan Pierce and Jillian Burk Vicky Nessell and Mike Nessell

Weekly Need for 2020/2021 budget

\$5,084.00

Offering May 30, 2021

\$4,789.00

YTD (Shortage)

(\$11,238.40)

"I know the plans I have for you," declares the LORD ... "plans to give you nope and a future."

JEREMIAH 29:11 (NIV)